
  

 

Sightseeing Information 

 

  

A Bite of Santiago 
 

Santiago de Chile, Chile 

Taste traditional Chilean dishes and learn how they are 
prepared Wander through local markets and get the chance to 
chat with vendors and shoppers Get the best view of Santiago 
with a trip up the iconic cable car Indulge with a lunch break in 
the bohemian neighborhood of Bellavista! 

 

Duration of tour: 4 hours 

 

The Tour 

We'll meet at La Moneda in the Plaza de la Constitucion , an 
iconic place in Santiago and a popular gathering point for many 
locals. From there, we'll head to the neighbourhood of La 
Alameda, a place that's popular with locals thanks to its 
gorgeous architecture and blending of the old and new city. 
We'll explore an area that's known as the heart and soul of 
Santiago. Discover sites like the Plaza de Armas and get a feel 
for what makes this city so great. From there, you'll travel like a 
local with a ride on the metro and a stop at Mercado Central, 
starring some of the freshest produce in the country. Wander 
the aisles and watch how locals shop and bargain for the best 
deal. Best of all, we're going to eat some typical Chilean 
dishes.Next, your Santiago tour will lead you to La Vega 
Central, a local market just on the other side of the Mapocho 
River. You can find everything you could imagine here, from 
souvenirs to healing potions. Our Santiago tour is then going 
onwards and upwards , literally! We're taking the cable car to 
the top of Cerro San Cristobal. At the top, you'll have the best 
view of the city, so keep that camera handy.We'll finish up our 
Santiago tour with lunch (we hope you liked the food at the 
market!) in the beautiful, bohemian Bellavista 
neighbourhood.This hipster district is home to up-and-coming 
restaurants, making it the perfect place to stop for a delicious 
Chilean meal. We'll dine at a beloved local restaurant before 
heading back to where we started. 

 

Includes 

English-speaking guide, public transport, food samples, lunch 

 

Please note: 

We are currently updating the images 

 

Additional Information 
This tour is operated in air conditioned vehicles. 
 

 



Comfortable shoes for lots of walking. 

 

 

Language Commentary From Date To Date Days of week Start Time Departure Point 

English Guided 01 Jan 2017 31 Dec 2017 Daily 10.00 La Moneda Presidential Palace 

The Tours will not operate on the following date: 16 Jul 2017 
 

 


